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Significant assistance was provided by Jim MacCartney (National Park Service), Suzanne 
Petersen (LRAC staff), and Jackson Rand (Strafford Regional Planning Commission). 

 
We also need to recognize our many partners who advise us and support our mission: 

Great Bay NERR 
Great Bay Stewards 
Duane Hyde, Southeast Land Trust 
Stephen Jones and his students, UNH 
Lamprey River Watershed Association 
Lee Historical Society, Lee Conservation Commission, Lee Public Safety 
Newmarket Conservation Commission, Newmarket Recreation Department 
New Hampshire Fish and Game Department 
Piscataqua Region Estuaries Partnership 
Raymond Conservation Commission, Raymond Planning Board 
Rockingham Planning Commission 
Tracie Sales, NHDES 
Ellen Snyder, wildlife ecologist 

 
Funding for the 2025 Lamprey River Management Plan was provided under CFDA# 15.962,  
Wild and Scenic Rivers System 

 
This 2025 Management Plan was adopted by vote of the Lamprey River Advisory Committee on 

September 16, 2025. 


